
 

InSight HealthCare Architecture, LLC 

16824 44th Ave West, #170  Lynnwood, WA 98037 

 (206) 601-6645 ● Karsea@InsightArch.us 

 

April 4, 2024 

  

 

Corrections Response Letter - Permit #PRCTI20240313 

 

Dear Janelle, 

Please note the following corrections to Permit #PRCTI20240313: 

1. The engineering drawings M0.1 – M3.01 have been revised to show the date 4/3/2024, along 

with an updated engineer seal and signature. 

2. The project is located in a medical office building, not with in the Good Samaritan Hospital.  As 

such, the partitions around the soiled utility room are not rated assemblies, terminating 12” 

above the ceiling grid. 

a. See revised detail 1/A8.0 

b. Delete detail 2/A8.0 

c. Revise wall legend on Sheet A2.13 

3. The engineering drawings P0.1 – P3.01 have been revised to show the date 4/3/2024, along with  

4. The index on Sheet T0.0 has been revised to show that the Electrical Sheets are a separate 

permit. 

 

Sincerely, 

Karsea Langlois 


